
WISCONSIN GAS 
A WICOR COMPANY----

Wisconsin Gas Company 
626 East Wisconsin Avenue 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
(414) 291-7000 

October 10, 1995 

Ms. Margaret Graefe 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
4041 North Richards Street 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53212 

Dear Ms. Graefe: 
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Please fmd attached the Project Quarterly Report for the Third Ward MGP Site. We are currently 
involved in discussions with the City of Milwaukee regarding remedial activities on the eastern 
portion of · the MGP site and hope to reach agreement before proceeding with that portion of the 
project. We will be contacting you to discuss these plans as they are more clearly defined. 

Please feel free to call me at 291-7000, Ext. 5463 with any questions or comments. Thank you for 
your attention and assistance in this matter. 

17 
Art C vi, PE 
Research Engineer 
Wisconsin Gas Company 
5400 N. Green Bay Avenue 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53209 
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PROJECT STATUS 

SEPTEMBER 1995 
PROJECT QUARTERLY REPORT 

THIRD WARD MGP SITE 
MILWAUKEE, WISCONSIN 

During the period since the June Project Quarterly Report, Wisconsin Gas has 
completed the following project activities: 

0 Prepared a draft Shallow Soil Predesign Investigation Report 
(SSPI Report) for selected portions of the site. 

0 Prepared the document, Remedial Approach Report - Former 
Third Ward Manufactured Gas Plant Site (RAR) which 
describes a potential remedial approach for the portion of the site 
owned by the City of Milwaukee. 

PLANNED PROJECT ACTIVITIES 

Wisconsin Gas is currently finalizing the SSPI Report. The SSPI Report will be submitted to 
the WDNR upon Completion. 

A second round of groundwater sampling is currently planned for the site. Groundwater 
sampling activities are to be completed during the week of October 9, 1995. 


